

Peverell Road Penzance Cornwall TR18 2AT



Telephone: 01736 330005

Email: secretary@st-marys-rc-pz.cornwall.sch.uk www.st-marys-catholic.eschools.co.uk

9th November 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

We are delighted to invite you to the official opening of our swimming pool on Wednesday 22nd November at 2 pm. The RNLI and a surprise guest have been arranged to attend this special day. There also will be a cake stall, a raffle and other stalls for the children to enjoy.

Due to the amount of people who would like to attend, names will need to be drawn out of a hat. Could you please return the reply slip to the office by 17th November and we will let you know if you have been lucky enough to attend.

We look forward to seeing you,

Best wishes

Mrs. D Bolton

Name:

Parent of:

I would like to attend the pool opening on 22nd November 2017











